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Coming Soon to Norwalk
Duckett-Wilson Development Company is in the process 

of adding more businesses to Paddison Square Shopping 
Center located on the corner of Norwalk Boulevard and 
Imperial Highway.

Currently being constructed are two new 2,600 square 
foot buildings, one adjacent to Bank of America on Norwalk 
Boulevard, and the other adjacent to Chevron on Imperial 
Highway. Furthermore, there is also construction of a 10,800 
square foot building immediately adjacent to the Target Garden 
Center. At this time plans for the new building that will be 
constructed call for 6 retail tenant spaces ranging in size from 
1,132 to 3,000 square feet.

As for what business tenants are going to occupy the new 
buildings, that is still being determined at this time. 

Along with the development of the new buildings, they are also remodeling and modifying the existing Paddison Square exterior 
facades of the buildings within the shopping center to give the shopping center a great new look.

Another on-site improvement that will be made to the Paddison Square Shopping Center will be the replacement of the existing 
parking lot lighting fixtures. There will be a total of 17 new on-site parking lot light fixtures provided throughout the portion of 
the shopping center. 

Some additional architectural features and changes within the Paddison Square Shopping Center will include:
• A 6-foot wide building canopy that projects from the exterior walls of each of the new existing on-site buildings. Not only will 	

	 this provide an overhead cover for the pedestrian walkways around the shopping center, it will create a strong architectural 	
	 element that unifies and links all of the buildings from Target to the south.

• Arches and columns throughout the shopping center
• Tower elements throughout the center to provide added depth and dimension 
We look forward to the completion of the buildings and the arrival of more businesses.
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The Norwalk Chamber of Commerce will be hosting its most anticipated event of the year 
- the Annual Installation Banquet. This year’s event is scheduled for Friday, June 23 at 5:30 p.m. 
at the Norwalk Marriott Hotel.

The Installation Banquet celebrates the arrival of the new 2006-2007 Board of Directors. 
Incoming Chairman of the Board this year is Julia Emerson from the Southern California Gas 
Company. Also, Rob Cazares of Outback Steakhouse will be recognized for the outstanding job 
he has done as Chairman for 2005-2006. Special Awards are the highlight of the evening and 
individuals and businesses will be honored in the categories of Volunteer of the Year, Business of 
the Year, and the Chairman’s Award.

There will also be a Silent Auction. Some of the items up for bid are gift baskets, tickets to 
sporting events, and Summer weekend getaways.

The Norwalk Marriott Hotel is located at 13111 Sycamore Drive. This event is open to 
everyone and sponsorship opportunities are available. If you have any questions or would like to 
reserve your tickets please call the Norwalk Chamber Office at (562) 864-7785.

SAVE THE DATE JUNE 23, 2006
 

Norwalk Chamber of Commerce
Installation Dinner & Silent Auction
At the “soon to be remodeled” 
Norwalk Marriott

 
For Information contact

the Chamber Office 562/864-7785

“HARD HAT PARTY”  


